
 

 

 

 
 

Thursday 9th May 2024 
 

 
Changes to Maths and Reading Tuition 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our after school tutoring sessions have been a huge success this year. With SATs 
being next week (the Reading paper is on Tuesday and the Maths papers are on 
Wednesday and Thursday), Year 6 would like to swap Maths and Reading tutoring 
around next week, in order to maximise the potential of the tutoring program. 
 
This would mean that: 
 
Reading tutoring would be 3:10-4:00 on Monday 13th May and 
Maths tutoring would be 3:10-4:00 on Tuesday 14th May. 
 
This change would only be for next week and we have decided that the last sessions 

for Year 6 tutoring will be Monday 20th May (Maths) and Tuesday 21st May 

(Reading).  

You have already notified the school whether your child walks home or is collected 

after tutoring so you do not need to return a slip. 

Kind regards 

 

Year 6 Team 

 
 
 
 
 
  

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CR0 2PL 
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